FRIEND, HUDAK & HARRIS, LLP
ATTORNEYS AT LAW
SUITE 1450
THREE RAVINIA DRIVE
ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30346-2117

(770) 399-9500
FACSIMILE (770) 395-0000

WEB www.fh2.com
Writer's email: cgerkin@fh2.com
November 3, 2008 -
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING
AND FEDERAL EXPRESS

Ms. Carole J. Washburn
Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive, S.W.
PO Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7254

L1 Wi G AONES

Re:

Local Traffic Exchange Agreement Negotiated by and Between Charter Fiberlink WA -
CCVII, LLC and Inland Telephone Company (the “Agreement”)
Dear Ms. Washburn:

In accordance with WAC 480-07-640, enclosed are the original and three (3) copies of the above-
referenced Agreement. Please file the Agreement in your usual fashion and return one (1) file-stamped
copy to us in the enclosed envelope.

The enclosed Agreement does not discriminate against non-party carriers. It is consistent with
state and federal law, and is in the public interest.

If you have any questions, please call the undersigned.

Very truly

Charlés V. Gerkin, Jr.
Counsel for Charter Fiberlink WA - CCVII, LLC

CVG/jh
Enc.
cc: Charter Fiberlink WA - CCVII LLC

(without enclosure)

Inland Telephone Company

(with enclosure)

Charles A. Hudak, Esq.
(without enclosure)




